Lima, December 12, 1961

Dr, George We Thorn,
Department of Medicine, =
Peter Bent Brigham EOEPital,

; Boston 15, Hhaa. e :

Dear Dr, Thorn:. v %3
: I Appraoiate your kind letter of Ho—
venmbet 22. It was a great pleasure to see you and ltrse Thorn

- in Lima, and we 2ll hope %o have a new vialt in Lima in the.
near future.

We are in a wery aotive period of organization of the new pri-

vats Schoo a‘--ko_cﬂne. The nrojﬁﬁt* fflcult, Jut we Laep 2

projspb; atlng, and w31l keap
iriin mltf :
My wife I|j be&tmyi hes to Mrss Thorn and
JOole
erely yours
/ “';or Alber‘ho Bwtado
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